
PUBLIC HEARING 
A public hearing on Land Use Assumptions and Capital Improvements Plan relating to possible 
adoption of Impact Fees for Water and Wastewater. 
This public hearing will be held on July 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Irene Stern Community 
Center at 6920 Katy Fulshear Road, Fulshear, TX 77441. 
Any member of the public has the right to appear at the public hearing and present evidence 
for or against the plan and assumptions. 
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